The State Auditor's Office has reviewed its contingency plan from 2013 and 2015 and there is no change needed for 2017.

Thank you

Janel Roper

From: Diane Perry

To: Schumacher, David (OFM)

Subject: SAO Response to 6/12/13 Memo **Date:** Monday, June 17, 2013 2:27:31 PM

Mr. Schumacher,

Per your June 12 memorandum, following is a categorization of our services:

- 1. Services funded by appropriations in the enacted transportation budget (ESSB 5024). NONE
- 2. Services that do not require an appropriation, e.g., from non-appropriated funds.
- Performance Audits
- Audits of Local Governments
- 3. Services to continue based on certain constitutional mandates and federal law. NONE
- 4. Services that are necessary for the immediate response to issues of public safety, or to avoid catastrophic loss of state property.

NONE

I am the contact person for the State Auditor's office. Please call me with any questions.

Diane Perry Deputy Director, Administration Washington State Auditor's Office 360-902-0372

diane.perry@sao.wa.gov